Australian Federation
of Islamic Councils

ICSA New Executive Committee

AFIC extends its congratulations to the Islamic Council of South Australia on the election
of a new executive committee.

Member societies of The Islamic Council of South Australia held a special meeting on
Sunday 7 June 2020 in accordance with the Council's constitution.

The following brothers have been elected to the executive committee of the Council.

Chairman: Imam Kafrawi Abdurrahman Hamzah
Secretary: Br. Idris Osman

Treasurer: Br. Murat Ersoy

Member: Br. Abdulkahar Youssef

Member: Br. Imam Riad EL Rifai

Member: Nasir Ali

Member: Saleh Naby

AFIC extends its best wishes to the new committee, looks forward to assisting ICSA in serv-
ing the community in South Australia and welcomes Imam Hamzah into the AFIC Federal
Council.
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